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Lisbon Community Survey Released

The Town of Lisbon Planning and Zoning Commission issued an online survey today to assist the
Commission as it prepares an update to the Lisbon Plan of Conservation and Development (POCD). POCDs
are guidance documents that set policy priorities for the future of a community — physically, economically,
and environmentally. POCDs contain goals and visions along with recommended actions to help work
towards achieving those goals. The planning process involves assessing current conditions and trends in
order to develop reasonable goals and strategies and engaging the community in a dialogue on its future.

The 2015 Lisbon Community Survey intends to gather information from residents, business-owners and
commuters to Lisbon on the current and future quality of life, development, community services, and
conservation in Lisbon. The Planning and Zoning Commission is also planning a public workshop on April
30%™ at Lisbon Central School — more details will be posted on the Lisbon town website soon.

The online survey is available on the Town’s website, or can be directly accessed at
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LisbonPOCD.




